
 

 

Madeley Primary School | 4th November 2014 

Term 4: WEEK 4 

Welcome to this fortnights newsletter. Over the past few weeks 
we have been doing many exciting things. 

We recently had our Halloween party; we played spooky games, 
watched spooky movies, got spooky prizes and ate lots of 
yummy food with the highlight of all being candy apples. The kids 
had so much fun and we all enjoyed it. 

We have been hard at work redecorating our room when it’s 
finished it will look amazing so come in and check it out! 

We also have recently been donated an Xbox very kindly. We 
use this as a reward for being very good or being very nice, 
polite or friendly. The kids get time tokens so not everyone gets a 
turn everyday but eventually everyone that wants one will get a 
turn. We also only do this over the period of 10-15-20 minutes 
the kids get times depending on what 
they have done. 

We know it’s very early but we have 
started Christmas craft! We will also 
be decorating our Christmas tree 
soon. We will be making lots of fun 
decorations and having a lot of fun 
learning about Christmas. 

We have started a point system with 
the children; all the kids have been 
placed in teams. They get points for doing good deeds, being 
nice to their friends, helping without being asked and many other 
reasons. We tally the points at the end of the term and the 
winning team gets a special prize.  

Feel free to come in and check out what your kids are up too. I 
would like to say a big welcome to all new families and a 
welcome back to all existing families. We are all looking forward 
to a great term. 

Thank you 

The Team at Camp Australia Madeley  
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